
WHAT DO PETALUMA COMMUNITY
MEMBERS THINK OF THE FAIRGROUNDS

ADVISORY PANEL?
-RESULTS OF A COMMUNITY SURVEY-

As part of the Petaluma Fairgrounds Advisory Panel, 226 community
members were surveyed at the town hall meeting and elsewhere regarding

the outcomes & impact of the Panel. Most respondents understood the
nature of a lottery system for choosing the panelists; 39% were aware of the

Panel's recommendations for the Fairgrounds.

In the final report, among other
recommendations, the panelist

strongly recommended five uses for
the Fairgrounds. The graph to the

right  suggests the panelist
outcomes align with our

community's interest, goals, and
values. 

THIS SURVEY WAS CONDUCTED AND LED BY A SUBCOMMITTEE OF
THE PETALUMA FAIRGROUNDS ADVISORY PANEL IN FALL OF 2022.

LEARN MORE: HTTPS://TINYURL.COM/FAIRGROUNDSPANELSURVEY


